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Comments: Please do not open equestrian  or hiking trails to motorized vehicles. This would defeat the object of

enjoying the wildlife and natural habitats so many come to see and appreciate at these undeveloped, relatively

undisturbed locations. Motorized vehicles would bring unwanted noise and air pollution in these areas, as well as

disrupt breeding and feeding habitats for resident wildlife and vegetation. These vehicles also disrupt and frighten

horses, people and pets who may be using these trails with loud noise and high speeds, which they are not

accustomed to. Perhaps alternate routes, sidewalks  or different areas could be made available along existing

access roads for these vehicles, where wildlife is already accustomed to the noise and air pollution from cars, but

speed limits could be reduced to make existing roads safe for all motorized vehicles. They do not belong on

nature trails. Thank you!


